
 

To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: fare increases 
 
We don't need another increase in fares. We are penalised enough because we live a short distance 
from the city by supplementing the rest of the metropolitan area.  
  
What we do need is transport that turns up on time, is safe, clean and air conditioned or at least be 
able to open the windows on hot afternoons. 
  
With thanks 
Eileen 
 


